
Dear all, 
I cannot quite believe how quickly this year has flown 
by. Over the last few days there have been a number 
of celebration events to reflect all the children’s 
achievements and the fantastic year we have had. The 
children have demonstrated their amazing talents and 
made me the proudest Headteacher ever! 
At the end of term I would like to share my thanks to 
lots of people who make Broadoak the fantastic school 
it is.  I would like to say a huge thank you to all of our 
staff who are amazing in all they do. The staff at 
Broadoak are focused in wanting the best for the 
children. At all opportunities they go above and 
beyond and at all times strive to make learning both 
enjoyable and fun.  
Also a huge thank you to all of our families and friends 
for your amazing support. Thank you also to all the 
parents who completed and returned the parent / 
child report slips. It’s been a great privilege reading the 
feedback given. We always strive for excellence in all 
we do but we do appreciate your honest and open 
feedback so we can improve.  
I would also like to offer our congratulations to Mrs. 
Comerford who has recently shared with us that she is 
expecting her second child.  She will still be working in 
school during the Autumn term, carrying out 
intervention groups and providing cover for individual 
teachers.   
This year we are sad to be saying good bye to not only 
our Y6 pupils but some other friends.  I would like to 
wish Aanya, Aryan, Rio, Adam and Mads all the best in 
their future adventures, they will be greatly missed by 
all their friends at Broadoak. I would also like to wish 
Ethan, Honey-Ray, Elisha, Gloria, Rhodri and Lyri good 
luck in their transition to their new school. Finally I 
would like to wish everyone a very happy summer 
break and look forward to welcoming you all back in 
September for another exciting year at Broadoak.   
Mrs. Karen Wild 

Thursday 26th July 
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Holiday Hair & Earrings 
Please  ensure that any child having their ears 
pierced does so in the first week of the holidays to 
allow time for these to heal before the start of 
school on 4th September. Holiday hair and 
extreme cuts will need to be grown out before the 
start of school also. Thank you for adhering to the 
school policy and supporting us in keeping the high 
standards that we are proud of.  

School Uniform 
As a school we pride ourselves on looking smart and 
ready to learn. If you are looking to buy uniform for 
your child over the summer holidays here is a 
reminder of our school uniform: 

Our PE Kit is: 

 

PLEASE LABEL ALL SCHOOL CLOTHES & SHOES TO 
AVOID LOST ITEMS.  

Dates for your Diary 

26th July School Closes for Summer Break 

4th Sept School Opens for Autumn Term 

Holiday Clubs - EdStart 
During the summer break, EdStart will hosting 
various clubs on site at Broadoak.  If you require 
any child care cover or simply want the children to 
be busy and active, please visit the EdStart website 
for details. 

Boys Girls 

 Trousers - mid grey, 
long or short 

 Shirt - pale blue or 
pale blue polo shirt 

 Jumper - mid grey V 
neck, or Broadoak blue 
sweatshirt 

 Socks - grey 
 Shoes - any sensible 

shoes, black/navy, but 
not trainers 

 Skirt or pinafore 
dress - mid grey 

 Trousers - mid grey 
 Blouse - pale blue or 

pale blue polo shirt 
 Jumper or cardigan - 

mid grey V neck or 
Broadoak blue 
sweatshirt 

 Socks - white or 
tights, grey or black 

 Shoes - any sensible 
shoes, black/navy, 
but not trainers 

Early Years / KS1 KS2 

 Black shorts  

 White t-shirt  

 Black plimsolls  

 As EYs / KS1 
Plus... 

 Black / navy, plain 
coloured tracksuit 

 Trainers  

Goodbye and Good Luck to our Y6 Children 
Today we say good bye to our Year 6 children. We 
have enjoyed watching them grow into the young 
people they are today and they are now ready for 
the next stage of their education. We will miss 
them all but wish them all well in the future. We 
are all very proud of their many achievements and 
how they’ve developed their character and 
attitudes to learning. I am confident that they will 
all go on to have many future successes and look 
forward to hearing stories of these in the future 
years.  
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